
Dear  RPS Families, 
      This Summer starting on July 1, RPS will be hosting a weekly 
mystery reader series. Tune in to our RPS youtube channel to see 
rps Teachers reading you one of their favorite books. It might be 
the principal! It might be Mr. Heney! Can you Guess who the 
mystery reader each week will be? 
       Tune in every week to the Robinson Park School youtube 
Channel starting July 1 and running until August 26. We will send 
out an all call every Sunday to remind you that there will be a 
new mystery reader video.  
 
 You ​Must Subscribe​ to the channel to see all the videos! 

 ​ Starting July 1, You will find the 
YouTube link on the RPS website at ​: 

 agawamed.org/rp 
       We hope that you will enjoy listening to the stories 
as much as the RPS staff enjoyed making these videos for 
you! 

Happy Summer Reading! 
 

   


